
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

July 3, 2015 

Mr. Randall Weidner 
Project Manager 
Southern California Edison 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, CA 91770 
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TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR FORMER 
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON ORMOND BEACH GENERATING STATION, 6635 
SOUTH EDISON DRIVE, OXNARD, CALIFORNIA 93033 (ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, Cl-
9567, FILE NO. 09-185, SERIES NO. 115, GLOBAL ID WDR100000794) 

Dear Mr. Weidner: 

On December 30, 2009, Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you 
that the injection of extracted groundwater that has been treated by a two-stage granulated 
activated carbon (GAC) treatment system is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-
2007 -0019, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated December 10, 2014, you requested termination of the WDR coverage under 
Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 because the injection of treated groundwater at the 
subject site was ceased at the end of October 2013 and the water treatment system was 
removed in June 2014. Therefore, the WDR is no longer needed. The coverage for the subject 
facility, under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019, is hereby terminated with the exception 
of enforcement under the term of the permit. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. David Koo at 
(213) 620-6155 (dkoo@waterboards.ca.gov) or the Groundwater Permitting Unit Chief, Dr. Eric 
Wu at (213) 576-6683 (ewu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

S(!aw o·~ Uo/ 
Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Steven Rounds, Department of Toxic Substances Control 
Mr. John Johnsen, Project Manager, SCE CEH&S 
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